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May 7, 2010
Dear Friends of POG:

We’re writing on behalf of POG, the Tucson-based non-profit arts organization whose mission is to present to the public the work of innovative poets and other artists, to ask you to consider becoming a POG Patron or Sponsor.

This spring marks POG’s thirteenth season of public arts programming.  Our Poetry in Action series presents several Tucson events per year, typically pairing a visiting presenter with a local one.  Our programming is nationally acclaimed.  Poet Ron Silliman has noted that “from the perspective of poetry, at least, Tucson has been the liveliest community in the Southwest for something like 15 years now,” emphasizing the key role that members of the POG collective have played in developing that reputation.

Our nearly concluded 2009-2010 schedule of events confirms this glowing judgment.  POG presented visiting poets Kit Robinson, Myung Mi Kim, Kim Lyons, Joanna Fuhrman, and Lisa Robertson and locals Sue Carnahan, Denise Uyehara, Tony Luebbermann, Stephanie Balzer, Jake Levine, Barbara Henning, and Bonnie Jean Michalski.  In collaboration with Chax Press we presented Norma Cole, Ron Silliman, jazz pianist Marilyn Crispell, Andrew Joron, Andrew Zawacki,  Michael Palmer, and Linh Dinh.  Eileen Myles read for POG co-sponsored by the UA Poetry Center; Linda Russo was co-sponsored by the Tucson Poetry Festival; and Jonathan Stalling read for POG and presented work at the  Arizona Quarterly Annual Symposium.  
Our upcoming 2010-2011 programming season also looks stellar.  We have commitments so far from Rosmarie Waldrop, Keith Waldrop, Erica Hunt, jazz musician Marty Erlich, Anselm Berrigan, Erin Moure, George Mattingly, and locals Frank Parker, Sam Ace, and Brent Hendricks.
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POG’s ambitious programming schedule is supported by the Arizona Commission for the Arts, the National Endowment for the Arts, the Tucson-Pima Arts Council, and Poets & Writers. However, these public monies typically cover less than half of our annual budget, which regularly exceeds $4,000.  We need to raise the remainder through a combination of event admissions, special fundraisers, and private and corporate donations.

We hope you’ll consider becoming a POG Patron for the next twelve months, for the modest amount of $100, or a Sponsor, for $50.  Both Patrons and Sponsors are listed in all POG publicity.  

POG is an IRS recognized 501(c)3 non-profit corporation.  All contributions are fully tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.  

If you’d like to become a POG Sponsor or POG Patron, simply complete the accompanying form and mail it, along with your check, made out to POG, to: POG, 5029 N Post Trail, Tucson, AZ  85750.  Or you can go to our webpage at www.gopog.org and donate via PayPal or your credit card (you can request a letter confirming your online tax deductible contribution).

Thank you for your continuing interest in POG.

Sincerely,

Sue Carnahan
President, POG Board of Directors

Tenney Nathanson

Treasurer, POG Board of Directors
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